
Year 3 

Autumn newsletter

The staff team 

 

 

Mrs Choudhury 3C Mrs Fagen 3F 

Our fantastic TAs 

Mrs Hussain 

Mrs Cornwall 

 

 

 

 

Miss Stevenson 3S Miss Brewer 3B 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We welcome you and your child to Year 3 
and we hope that you had a restful break 
and that they have had a great start to the 
academic year. This newsletter contains  

information about your child’s learning . If 
you have any questions, we are here to help. 

  

We have lots of exciting things in store this 
year. This term we will welcome the new 
normal. We will continue with  good hygiene 
practices in place to keep us all safe. If you 
have any questions about how we are 
keeping our school community safe, please 
ask any of the staff or leadership team. 

 

 

Our PE day is Monday, your 
child should come to school 
in their PE kit every Thurs-
day.  

Reading diaries should be 
brought into school every 
day. We ask parents to sign 
the reading diary in the  

every evening after you 
have heard your child read.  
 



Our learning 

Maths  

• To read and write    
numbers to 1000. 

• To understand the place 
value of 3-digit        
numbers. 

• To add and subtract  
using 3-digit numbers. 

• To be fluent in the 2,  
4, 3, 5, 8 and 10 times 
tables. 

• Writing 

• To write using the 
correct  letter      . 

• To use capital  
letters and full 
stops consistently,  

• To write to create     
suspense. 

• To use conjunctions 
to extend a sen-
tence. 

• To use commas,    
exclamation marks 
and inverted commas 
in writing. 

Science 

We will learn about what makes 
us Human.  

• Naming bones and       
muscles of the body and 
looking at their basic 
functions. 

• How we keep our bodies 
healthy. 

   

 

 

Reading  

 

This half-term, for our book 
study we will be  

reading  ‘George’s Marvellous 
Medicine.’ 

 

Homework 

Spellings—Lists will be given out on Monday, to be tested 
on the following Monday.  

Reading—Children should be reading everyday, ideally with 
an adult who can help them with tricky words and ask them 
questions about what they have read.  

Reading Project 

Children need to read daily and have their planner signed. 
Once they reach each target stage, they will receive a 

Art 

We will be studying prehis-
toric art and using this as a 
stimulus to create our own. 

Phonics  

In Year 3, we continue to revisit the phonics sounds to   
improve the children’s reading. Please continue to revise 
these at home with your child. 

PE 

 

In PE, Year 3 will focus on a 
range of different sports, 
focussing on the basic skills 
within these sports and 
working towards large scale 
team games. 

 

 

Personal Development  

Our focus will be on health and wellbeing, and our  

British Values work will centre on the value of  

democracy. 

Project 

This half-term, we will be learning about biodiversity and 
working towards the Bronze Wild Challenge award. We will 
investigate the wildlife we currently have in school and will 
be creating an action plan to encourage a greater biodiver-
sity in the school ground. 


